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For Immediate Release 
November 18, 2024 
Case #MN24-4842 

HIT AND RUN TRAFFIC COLLISION 
 
 

Menifee, CA – On November 17, 2024, at approximately 6:40 PM, Menifee Police Officers responded 
to a traffic collision near the intersection of Ethanac Road and Sherman Road involving two vehicles 
and a female pedestrian.   
 
Upon investigation, it was determined that the woman was initially hit by one vehicle while walking on 
the road's shoulder. After she fell onto the roadway, a second vehicle traveling in the opposite direction 
struck her. Neither driver stopped at the scene or contacted law enforcement to provide information. 
The victim was transported to a medical facility for treatment of her injuries, which are not considered 
to be life-threatening. 
 
Currently, the only description of the involved vehicles is an SUV-style vehicle and an unidentified 
model sedan. 
 
It is unknown whether alcohol or drugs were factors in the collision. The exact cause remains under 
investigation. If you have any additional information regarding this incident, please contact Officer 
Balcazar with the Menifee Police Department’s Traffic Unit at abalcazar@menifeepolice.org or by 
calling (951) 723-1500. 
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